
2020 Gladstone Golf Course 

Social Distancing Guidelines 

 

 All players must maintain at least six feet of separation 
at all times. We will monitor members behavior on the 
grounds and around the clubhouse. We must comply 
with these rules in order to stay open. 

 Every member must have a tee time to play golf at GGC. 
A tee time can be made on our website or by calling the 
club at 906-428-9646.  

 Please do not come to the club sooner than 15 minutes 
prior to your tee time. Every member will be required to 
check in for his/her tee time. We must keep a 
mandatory record of every golfer on the course. 

 Scorecards will be provided at tee time check in. 
 Check in will be handled through a window on the patio.  
 We will accept cash, check, credit or debit cards. Tabs    
    may be run. Memberships can be mailed to the GGC with 
    a check or money order, or can be paid at the club. 
 We will have a limited menu of drinks and food items for 

purchase as takeout only. This service will be provided 
through the check in window. Absolutely no carry-ons. 

 One bag per cart and one cart per person. Exception: 
Both cart riders are currently residing in the same 
household. No lending of carts will be allowed. 

 The ball washers will be covered, and the sand trap 
rakes and garbage cans will be removed There will be 
receptacles at the clubhouse for garbage and 



can/bottles. Do not leave any can/bottles or garbage on 
the course.  

 The pins will be in. The cups will be adjusted so that 
the ball cannot fall completely into the hole. The ball 
can then be picked up or removed from the hole with 
your putter. There will be no need to touch the pin or 
the cup. 

 We will allow use of the men’s and ladies restrooms 
from the rear of the clubhouse. The ladies can enter 
from their outside entrance. Only one stool will be 
available. The men can enter the clubhouse from the 
rear and walk down the hallway to the restroom. Only 
one stool and the urinals will be available. The locker 
room portion of the men’s restroom is off limits, as are 
the kitchen, back storage area, and clubhouse proper. 
These areas will be taped off. Both restrooms will be 
sanitized at least twice a day. 

 We will have signs that display GGC golf Social 
Distancing Guidelines. 

 When you park at GGC, please try to leave a space 
between your car and the one next to you.  

 These guidelines will be in effect until further notice. 
We are implementing them with assistance from the 
USGA and GAM. 

 Flagrant violations of these guidelines will be 
addressed by the GGC Board of Directors. 

 Thank you for your understanding during this trying 
time. 


